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CLICK HERE for the  
SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
 

 
CLICK HERE for the  
LUNCH CALENDAR 

 
______________________ 

 
 

  
Oct. 15 PTO Meeting 6:30 
Oct. 18 Living Rosary 
Skatin’ Place 6:30-8:30 
Oct. 19 No School 

 
 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin                                                                    October 11, 2018 
 

In honor of October, The 
Month of the Rosary, our 
Junior High families will be 
presenting a living Rosary to 
all the students at OLG on 
October 18th. The classes 

will be participating from 8:30-10:20 or 12:30-2:20. Parents and community 
members are welcome to join us in prayer at these times on this day. (Rain 
date will be determined if needed.) 
 
Our Lady of Grace is a Catholic school rich in tradition and faith. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for all our community to celebrate our Catholic 
identity and pray to our Blessed Mother.  

 

 

 
 

www.olgcs.org 

http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
http://www.olgcs.org/
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Boys Basketball 
LAST CHANCE!! 3-8 Boys Basketball registration is still open & will close on 
October 16th - Click the link below to sign up! 
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958716 
 
Skills assessments for boys basketball will be held on the following days/times, all at 
Assumption's Gym. All boys must attend skills assessments to be placed on a team. 
 

Wednesday 10/17: 
● 5:30-6:30pm - 3rd and 4th grade 
● 6:45-7:45pm - 5th grade 
● 8-9pm- 7th grade 

 
Thursday 10/18: 

● 5:30-6:30pm - 6th grade  
● 6:45-8pm - 8th grade 

 
Any questions? Feel free to reach out to Scott Nevius at ​boysbasketballolg@gmail.com 
 
Girls Basketball 
Registration for Girls Basketball will open on Monday, October 15th and run until November 16th. Check back into 
the GBB page on our athletics website (link below) for details in the next few days. 
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958717 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
OLGAA is selling Larosa's Buddy Cards for $10 each....Enjoy your 
favorites while also supporting OLG Athletics - Stop by the school office 
and pick one up! 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! OLGAA is looking for 2-3 general board 
members, as well as an executive board and sports coordinator 
position.  
 
If you're interested, you can reach out to Melinda Miller at 
olgaasecretary@gmail.com for more information. 
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https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958716
mailto:boysbasketballolg@gmail.com
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958717
http://www.olgcs.org/


 
 

Thank you OLG families, friends and community members. We 
were able to reach our goal of $30,000 and couldn't have done it 
without you! Thank you to all the volunteers that took time to plan 
and execute a fun day for our entire school! 
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Mercy McAuley High School Holds Parent Info Nights 
Mercy McAuley High School, located at 6000 Oakwood Avenue in College Hill, 

will hold three Parent Info Nights for 7​th​ and 8​th​ grade parents on Wednesday, 

Oct. 10, Monday, Oct. 15 and Tuesday, Oct. 23, from 6:30 – 8 p.m. in the 

school’s library. Refreshments will be served from 6:30 – 7 p.m. Mercy McAuley 

President Patty Ragio and Principal Connie Kampschmidt will begin the 

presentation at 7 p.m. with brief remarks about Mercy McAuley’s mission, academics, athletics, and extracurricular 

programs. There will also be plenty of time for questions and answers. Please RSVP to Alli Miazga, Admissions & 

Recruitment Coordinator, at 681-1800 x2272 or miazgaa@mercymcauley.org. 

Mercy McAuley High School Holds Howl-O-Ween Night for 7​​th​​ & 8​​th​​ Grade Girls 
7th and 8th grade girls are invited to Mercy McAuley’s Howl-o-ween night on Friday, Oct. 19, from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

Attendees will roast hot dogs, tye-dye shirts, make a sweet treat, and more!  ​Please bring a plain white T-shirt to 
tye-dye. ​​You'll also learn Mercy McAuley cheers from Mercy McAuley Student Ambassadors, who will also show 

you around the Home of the Wolves. Please RSVP at​ ​www.mercymcauley.org/howloween​. Questions? Please 

contact Alli Miazga, Admissions & Recruitment Coordinator, at 681-1800 x2272 or miazgaa@mercymcauley.org. 

 
 
 

 
Admission Information Nights in October 
La Salle is hosting free and open Admission Information Nights on 
October 15 and October 23​ in the Media Center from ​6:30 - 8:00 pm. 
From 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm come learn about La Salle High School, the 
application and admissions process, the high school placement test 
(HSPT), and scholarship and financial aid. From 7:30 pm - 8:00 pm a 
member from our Student Support Service team will discuss intervention 
and support services offered at La Salle. No reservations are needed. 
Please enter through the back courtyard entrance.  
La Salle's Open House 
La Salle will be hosting an Open House on Sunday, November 4 from 

1:00 - 4:00 pm.  Prospective families are invited to take a tour of campus, talk with students, meet our 
faculty and staff, and experience what makes La Salle students Go Beyond. 
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